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From: TCW <tracy@apextrading.com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 10:12 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

Re: RIN 3038-AC6

[ am against the proposed change in leverage for retail forex. If
enacted, forex trading in the US would be severely impacted. Many

traders would have to seek alternatives outside the United States.

Regards,
Tracy Williamson



